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Capcom Co., Ltd. and its subsidiaries CE Europe Ltd. and Capcom U.S.A., Inc. (collectively, the Capcom 

Group) received a Statement of Objections from the European Commission on April 5, 2019 related to a 

suspected breach of antitrust rules regarding the sale of PC games. 

 

 The Capcom Group, upon careful examination of the Statement of Objections, will respond in due course. In 

addition, the Capcom Group cannot provide any further comment related to this matter until the European 

Commission has reached its final decision. 

 

Reference: 

The Statement of Objections is a document that summarizes the preliminary view of the European 

Commission relating to a suspected breach of European competition law. It is issued as part of an ongoing 

investigation and does not represent the final decision of the European Commission. The recipient of this 

document has the right to reply and express its opinion, including the presentation of counter-arguments, 

regarding the Statement of Objections. The final decision of the European Commission can be appealed before 

the European Court of Justice. 
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